
Northern Ireland Fishery Harbour Authority 

(NIFHA) 
 

Ardglass Harbour 
 

Notice to Mariners 
 

No. 02 of 2025 
 

 

To: Ship Owners, Operators, Managers, Masters, Pilots, Agents, Stevedores, 

Fishermen and Yachtsmen 

 

The Northern Ireland Fishery Harbour Authority (NIFHA) hereby gives notice 

of the following:-  

 

14m Fishing vessel Sarah Lena aground on rocks between Ardtole Beacon and 

the shoreline. 

 

Not causing a navigation hazard at present but be aware of floating and 

sunken debris. 

 

Exercise extra caution when entering or leaving Ardglass Harbour or the 

Marina. 

 

James Lenaghan 

Harbour Master 

 

Re-Issued 06 January 2025 


